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Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 

Welcome to the new school year at Tuttle Avenue!   You are cordially invited to attend Tuttle 

Avenue School’s Open House on Wednesday, September 25, 2024.     
 

As you know, Open House is an opportunity for teachers to tell you their requirements and 

expectations of the students, receive an overview of the classroom routines and procedure and to learn 

about the content of your child’s curriculum.  Please understand that our teachers will not be available to 

discuss individual students during this evening.  Our first Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for 

December 12th and December 13th.  

  

In order to accommodate parents who have children in multiple grades we will adhere to the 

following schedule for the night:  
 

UPK       5:30- 6:00 PM 

   Meet and Greet/Resource Fair- Cafeteria 5:30 – 6:15 PM  

Kindergarten and First Grade   6:15 – 6:45 PM 

Second Grade      7:00 – 7:30 PM 

Special Area and Support Staff    6:15 – 7:15 PM 

 

 Special Area teachers will be available from 6:15 – 7:15 PM.  Individual appointments can 

be made ahead of time by contacting the staff directly or calling the main office. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or myself 

at your convenience.  
 

  
                 

Sincerely,  

 

              
Jeanmarie Zambelli  
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